

## DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY NAVAL WAR COLLEGE NEWPORT, RHODE ISLAND 02841-5010

13 January 1986

Mr. Dov Tsamir 18 Reed St. Cambridge, MA 02140

Dear Dov:

Thank you for sending me the <u>Crimson</u> articles on the Safran affair. Nadav has been pretty badly treated by some of his colleagues, although the problem was probably an avoidable one. I must say that Spence's report read better than I had expected, and I am delighted that he fired the ME Center's executive committee right away.

Give my best to our mutual friends in Cambridge. I hope that all is well with you, and again thanks for sending along the articles.

Best,

9.2